Lheidli T'enneh

Wheni Lheidli T'enneh ts'inli

July 16, 2021

Mayor Lyn Hall and Council
City of Prince George

1100 Patricia Blvd.

Prince George, BC V2L 3V9

Via email: mayor@princegeorge.ca and esther.prosser@princeqgeorge.ca

Future of the Centennial Mural
Dear Mayor Hall and Council,
| have come to understand that consideration is being given to the future of the Centennial Mural
as part of the dismantling of the Four Seasons Pool and possible redevelopment of the property

next door which includes the Centennial Mural and sculpture of Terry Fox.

The Centennial Mural is an important piece of the history of the City of Prince George. It depicts
scenes which are an accurate reflection of some of the City’s history in the 1800s and early 1900s.

My council and | encourage the City to consider an appropriate way to ‘save’ the Centennial Mural
and perhaps relocate it to a site where residents and visitors can enjoy it for years to come.

Respectfully yours,

yoz Ao~

Chief Dolleen Logan
Lheidli T'enneh First Nation



